
CANTESOL invites to an inspirational PD session

What:  Join us for an inspiring and practical session where three ESOL experienced 

  presenters share how professional learning has influenced and shaped classroom practice of Kaiako. 

When:  Wednesday 18 June, 2025, 4.30 – 6.00 pm. 

Where:  Ara Institute of Canterbury, Room L233, (follow signs from the main entrance), 

Title: Shifting Practice – Putting Professional Learning to Work 

Who is speaking: Jocelyn Howard – University of Canterbury

 Miranda Satterthwaite – PEETO 

 George Horvath – Lincoln University 

Benefits:  Certificate of Attendance

  A learning opportunity

  Networking  

Cost:  Members: free

  Not a member yet: 20$

Refreshments: Provided from 4.15pm 

Who should attend? Anyone interested in ESOL teaching and teacher learning. Come along to connect, reflect, and be 

inspired. 

   

  We also invite you to be involved in the bigger picture. 

  Join TESOLANZ now and benefit from
✓ Practical workshops like this one

✓ A professional network and opportunities to meet other teachers facing the same challenges.

✓ Newsletters and journals with information, ideas, advice and contacts.

✓ Updates about conferences and publications. 

✓ Reduced fee for the biennial CLESOL conference 

✓ A forum for opinion.

✓ Information on research and developments.

Find out more about TESOLANZ and CANTESOL on: 

https://www.tesolanz.org.nz/ 

Please RSVP by 16 June to 

kerstin.dofs@ara.ac.nz

Do You Teach English Language Learners? 

CANTESOL 

is our local branch of TESOLANZ, 
an association for professionals 
in the field of English Language Teaching and related issues
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